
 

KINDERGARTEN   NEWSLETTER 

Hi Families! 
 

elcome to the 2nd 

edition of the Rice 

Kindergarten  

 grade level newsletter. 

 

ZERO THE HERO 
On Wednesday, September 

14h, it will be the 40th day of 

school!  Our good friend Zero 

the Hero will 

come for a 

surprise.  

Contact your 

child’s 

teacher to 

see how you 

can help 

supply treat requests for the 

SUPER SECRET surprises 

Zero the Hero leaves his 

Kinder friends. 

 

APPLE CELEBRATION 

On Friday, September 30th, we 

will have an apple celebration 

to celebrate the Johnny 

Appleseed’s Birthday. Teachers 

will email a Sign-Up Genius as 

the date approaches. You may 

volunteer your time, services, 

or donations to make this a 

special event for everyone.  

Thanks in advance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIELD TRIP 
We will be taking our first field 

trip of the year on Friday, 

September 23rd.  Permission 

slips and chaperone REQUEST 

slips will be sent home mid-

month and need to be returned 

shortly after. We are allowed a 

5:1 student: adult ratio per 

class. Thanks for understanding 

DON’T FORGET TO “LIKE” Rice 

School and Rice PTO on Facebook 

to keep up with the latest info. 

Have questions about something 

you saw on the Newsletter?  Feel 

free to contact the Kindergarten 

Team.  Information is listed below. 

 
Ms. Kristian Burrell, Room C3 

Burrell.Kristian@cusd80.com 

(480) 424-8553 

 

Mrs. Liz Pingel, Room C4 

Pingel.Elizabeth@cusd80.com 

(480) 424-8554 

 

Ms. Jean Willey, Room C7 

Willey.Jean@cusd80.com 

(480) 424-8557 

 

Mrs. Jessica Murphy, Room C8 

Murphy.Jessica@cusd80.com 

(480) 424-8558 

 

Mrs. Amy Losey, Room C11 

Losey.Amy@cusd80.com 

(480) 424-8561 

 

W ALL FRIDAYS:  

Rhino Gear Day.  

Wear Blue, Green, and  

Silver or Rice Spirit Wear. 

 

Monday, September 5th: 

NO SCHOOL 

 

Friday, September 9th: 

Patriot Day:  Dress in red, 

white, and blue colors 

 

Monday. September 12th:  

Blue Color Day 

 

Monday. September 19th:  

Purple Color Day 

 

Thursday, September 22nd: 

World Rhino Day 

 

Friday, September 23rd: 
Crayola Experience Field Trip 

 

Wednesday, September 

28th: 

50th Day of School: Dress 

like the 1950’s 

 

Friday, September 30th:  

Kinder’s Apple Celebration 

 

Quarter 1 Ends; Report 

Cards Available ONLINE 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

TAX CREDIT 
If you have not done so already, 

please donate online so that your 

child may have great experiences 

throughout kindergarten. 
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